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September 26, 2025
Newberry County

ADDENDUM ONE
Request for Qualifications: Engineering/Consulting Services
Safe Streets and Roads for All (S54A)
RFQ No. 2025-14

The submittal deadline has been extended to October 15, 2025, at 3:00 p.m. Responses are to be sent
to the same location indicated in the original solicitation documents.

The following are responses to questions that have been presented and will become part of the original
solicitation.

* Section 8, referencing the section headings, omit this in the response. Headings are not
necessary. Tabs are typically used to separate the sections, which is acceptable if your
firm compiles the response in this manner.

* Number 2 may be omitted, as you are correct, it seems to be redundantly asking the same
things as number’s 3-6, essentially the evaluation criteria.

 The order in which the responses are organized is irrelevant as long as all the criteria are
addressed in the response.

o Scction 8, number 2: the number of pages referenced may be deleted. While we do not
want an excessive number of pages in the response, we will allow firms to submit the
number of pages they feel necessary to convey their firm’s qualifications as it relates to
this solicitation.

o The section regarding the supplemental planning and demonstration can be removed
entirely as part of the requirements of the submittal to this solicitation.

e A Consultant was not used to develop or write up the SS4A application that was
submitted to USDOT for approval. The County completed and submitted the application
itself.

End of Addendum



